
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had another marvellous week at St. Cuthbert’s. This week we  
have been doing activities linked to Road Safety Week; KS2 children  
plotted their journeys home, using an interactive map to spot any  
potential hazards. You may have also noticed the police outside school on 
Thursday morning. They were there to ensure we are all parking safely,  
for the benefit of our children.  
 
It has also been Anti-bullying Week this week. Some of the children and 
staff came to school wearing odd socks to show support and to celebrate 
individuality. We also carried out some in-class activities and have had  
lots of chats.   
 
Preparation has begun for our Christmas celebrations. I am sure you will  
love the plans which are being made, although we are obviously very sad  
we can’t have our usual Nativity’s and plays.   
 
It is with a heavy heart that we share the following news: After 14 dedicated years at St. Cuthbert’s, we are 
very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Goldie. Mrs Goldie is a wonderful, caring and extremely loved member of 
the team and will be greatly missed. We wish her all the luck in the world for the next chapter in her adventure 
and would like to thank her for her years of commitment to St. Cuthbert’s. Mrs Goldie and her family are 
relocating to Cheshire. Her last day is next Friday, 27th November. If you want to send her any well wishes, we 
are sure she would be extremely grateful. 

In January, we welcome Miss Emily Brownsord onto the team.  Currently teaching at Dean Gibson, she is 
extremely excited to be joining us and will be visiting the children over the next few weeks. We are sure they 
will tell you how amazing she is.   

The children have loved wearing their PJ’s today and have spent the day feeling calm, focused 
and relaxed after our Relax Kids session, this morning.  
We hope you enjoy the weekend.   
Stay safe  
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 

 
  

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 94% 
Year 5 95% 
Year 6 96% 

WOW! 
Reception, 

Year1, Year 2 
& Year 3 – you 

are stars! 

Diary: November & December 2020 & January 2021 
November 
Monday 23rd Nasal Flu Immunisations, YR-Y6 with parental consent, in school 
December 
Tuesday 1st Start of Advent 
Thursday 10th Dove Cottage Visit – KS2, in school time 
Friday 11th Christmas Jumper Day 
Wednesday 16th School Christmas Lunch 
Friday 18th School closes for Christmas Holidays at 2pm 
January 
Tuesday 5th School Re-opens for Spring Term, 08.45am 

 

 
MENU 3 

Week beginning 
Monday 23rd of 
November 2020 

Our School Dog Connie enjoying the 
attention, in school this week 

 

School Start Times: 
Year 4 & Year 6: 8.50am 
Year 3 & Year 5: 8.55am Y3 & Y5 
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2: 9.05am 


